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For Immediate Release       September 2, 2016 

El Camino Community College District Budget Workshop Scheduled for September 7 
Public meeting set to review and discuss ECC’s 2016-17 final budget 

 
The El Camino Community College Board of Trustees has scheduled a budget workshop to 
review and discuss the El Camino College 2016-17 final budget. The workshop is open to 
the public and set for 3 p.m. Sept. 7 in the Board Room on the El Camino College campus, 
16007 Crenshaw Boulevard, Torrance. The regular meeting will follow. 
 
The El Camino College 2016-17 Final Budget is available here: 
www.elcamino.edu/administration/board/agendas/2016/ECC%20Final%20Budget%202016-17.pdf  
 
Regular board meetings are open to the public and are generally scheduled for 4:30 p.m. on 
the third Monday of each month. 
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